
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
  

                                                               December 20, 2013 
 
Una Vez Mas, LP 
703 McKinney Avenue 
Suite 240 
Dallas, Texas 75202 

Re: KASC-CA; KPAO-CA 
Atascadero, California;  
Paso Robles, California 
Facility ID Nos. 10537; 68663 

Dear Licensee: 
 
 This is with respect to Stations KASC-CA and KPAO-CA.  In a letter dated December 18, 2013, 
the parent of the licensees voluntarily agreed to revert these stations to low power television status.  By 
this letter, we confirm that the stations have been reverted.  No further action is required of the licensees. 
 
  
        Sincerely, 
 
 
         
        Hossein Hashemzadeh, Deputy Chief 
        Video Division, Media Bureau 
 
 


